
Circular ref: 020/2023 

Dear members, 

Usage of 1816 Karaoke Room at 
JSAS clubhouse on 

29th April 2023 and 30th April 2023 

Please be informed that we have the Centenary 
Snooker Invitational with guests that will utilize the 
1816 Karaoke Room especially on 30th April 2023 
(Sunday). 

There would be 16 participating teams from Singapore, 
Bangkok and Jakarta besides other local clubs. 

Kindly take note that our guests will use our 1816 
Karaoke Room. 

Thank you. 

For Management Committee 
The Old Frees’ Association 

28 April 2023 

ALEX TAN HEE AIK 
Honorary Secretary 


